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Home Learning 

Please enjoy time reading 
together at home every 
evening.  Reading for 
pleasure enhances 
children’s vocabulary and 
life chance, and is a lovely 
way to bond and have some 
calm time together. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear grown-ups, 
 
We have had a lovely week in Sparrows class, only two more days to go until 
summer!  This week the children enjoyed joining in the singing assembly and 
doing some amazing singing.  On Wednesday we were lucky enough to watch 
the year 6 performance of Peter Pan which was just incredible!  The Sparrows 
were amazing at listening and watching the performance, and did not get 
distracted even though they were sat down for a long time!  After the 
production we went onto the big field and did lots of running to wake our legs 
up after sitting down for so long! 
 
We joined the Wrens in their forest school session this week, walking down to 
the front garden and looking for lots of summer things such as flowers, leaves, 
butterflies, and ladybirds.  We found most of the things on our spotter sheet, 
but some were a bit tricky to find. 
 
On Friday, the Nursery children moving up next year enjoyed our Teddy Bear’s 
Picnic and were excited for their grown ups to join us in school.  We had a 
delicious biscuit each and enjoyed a lovely picnic with our Teddies.   
 
On Monday next week we will be having our end of year party, where we will 
enjoy some yummy party food and play lots of party games so, please feel free 
to send your child into Nursery in some party clothes! 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
Kind regards,  
Miss B and Ms Misa 
   
 
 
 

   
 
Attendance 
Thank you to everyone for continuing to 
do everything we can to make sure 
children are in school as much as possible.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Star of the Week 
 
 

 
 

 

Important! 
Please remember to provide your child with 
a hat and ensure that they are wearing sun 
cream as the weather starts to get warmer! 

Sparrows! 

For being such super stars all year!       

 


